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We would like to thank you for all the responses we received to this year’s parents’ 
survey run at the very end of last term. Since Ofsted ran their own survey with different 
methodology in 2015, our 2016 results here are only compared with 2014 and earlier. 
 

Topline Findings 
Given the challenge made by Ofsted in 2015 and the continuing changes in Government 
requirements we are delighted to be able to report that 97% of you agree your child is 
“taught well at school” and 93% that you believe your child is making “good progress”.  
 

Equally important are school values that we are so pleased to note are reflected in 
parent attitudes with an ever growing strong agreement that your children feel both 
happy and safe at London Meed. 

 
Observations and Suggestions 
 

The detail of the questionnaire, and especially the written-in comments, helps us to 
identify any particular problems or areas where we could improve.  In past surveys we 
have noted, and acted upon, worries about the perimeter fence and muddy playgrounds 
but there is no similar widely expressed concern this year.  
 

Since 2014 the school has increased training opportunities for teachers with more 
planned for 2016/2017. We have also made major improvements and investment in the 
school and if you have been with us over the last two years you may have noticed that 
both reception and KS2 play areas have been improved and redesigned to be spaces that 
allow the children the opportunity of both educational and recreational exploration 
outdoors. Within the building there has been an investment in classroom technology by 
the installation of interactive, touch screen white boards and elsewhere a continuing 
timetable of refurbishment such as replacement windows in the main hall.  
 

There is always more to do but we congratulate Ms. Reece and the staff for keeping up 
the pressure to improve learning outcomes while maintaining a happy and safe 
environment for the children. As governors we appreciate this and, from this survey, it 
is so pleasing to know that so do the great majority of parents. 

 
Full 2016 data available on the governor’s section on the school website. 
chairofgovernors@londonmeedprimary.co.uk  
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